

Fred E. Bolden, II Superintendent Solon City Schools Administrative Offices 33800 Inwood Road Solon, Ohio 44139-4198 P: 440-248-1600

F: 440-248-7665

E: fredbolden@solonboe.org

February 15, 2021

Erin Short

Re: Investigation of Potential Misconduct

Dear Ms. Short:

Due to the necessity of an investigation of inappropriate behavior on your part it is necessary for you to be placed on paid administrative leave. During your leave you are not permitted to be on board property or to have any communication with students. Should you need access to school property, you must contact me to obtain authorization and make the necessary arrangements. You are hereby instructed not to destroy or alter any documents or records related to your work with the district.

If you have any questions concerning your assignment to home or the investigation, please do not hesitate to call me.

Sincerely,

Fred Bolden

Superintendent

cc: Julie Glavin, BOE President

Fred & Balden I